
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You are invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday 4th March at 9am in the Upstairs Hall 
regarding the upcoming SATs assessments which will take place in May this year.  
 
The meeting will be an opportunity to discuss how you can support your child, talk through 
what the assessments will be, discussing the arrangements for the week and have a look at 
the types of questions used. There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions 
you may have. Your support would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs L Monk 
UKS2 Phase Leader 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..… 
 
Year 6 SATs Meeting  - Tuesday 4th March at 9am 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………… 

Class:……………………………………….. 

Signed:……………………………………………………………….. 


